THE STATE UNIVERSITY OF IOWA
IOWA CITY

EDUCATIONAL PLACEMENT OFFICE July 8, 1941
EAST HALL

Mr., FPorest G, Allen, Head
Department of Physical Educsation
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

My dear Mr, Allen:

Dr. McCloy has called me regarding &
position opening on your staff for the coming
yvear, and I am checking to find out whether
or not we can be of any service to you in

making recommendations,

- If you have openings for which you would
like some suggestions, we will be very glad,
indeed, to have you write us,

I will apprecliate hearing from you,

Very sincerely yours,

Frances M, Camp

Director
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